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20/-12/2024 

Dear NPPF Members, 

 

As 2024 draws to a close, we take this moment to reflect on the remarkable contributions each 

of you has made to healthcare in Namibia. Your steadfast commitment to serving communities, 

advocating for fair and equitable practices, and ensuring the highest standards of care has been 

instrumental in making a lasting impact on the lives of those we serve. 

 

Your dedication to advancing the NPPF’s mission and vision, even in the face of challenges, 

is a testament to your passion for our profession and your unwavering belief in the power of 

unity and advocacy. 

 

As we step into 2025, I encourage you to continue this incredible journey with renewed energy 

and determination. Together, we can overcome obstacles, champion our values, and create a 

sustainable future for healthcare in Namibia. 

 

On behalf of the NPPF, I extend my heartfelt gratitude for your tireless efforts. May this festive 

season bring you and your loved one’s joy, peace, and cherished moments, and may the New 

Year be filled with hope, success, and continued growth. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

_____________________ 

Dr Jürgen Hoffmann  
CEO – NPPF 
Cell: 081 1242884 
Email: nppfmanagement@gmail.com  
 


